
 

IN THE HIGH COURT AT CALCUTTA 
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

 
 

No. 2314 - RG.                                                                        Date: 26.05.2021. 
 

 

The Government has intimated the Registrar General of the High Court today of its 

ability to operate the buses for the transportation of the High Court staff on 

27.05.2021 being of the view that the assumed catastrophic effects causing damage 

has been less severe due to the shift of the cyclone to places in the state of Orissa.  

 
The High Court at Calcutta will, therefore, function on 27.05.2021 as per the 

determination. 

 
The absence of the High Court staff from duty to be treated as ‘on duty’ mentioned in 

the earlier Notice No. 2307-RG dated 25.05.2021 stands revoked and the said order 

is accordingly modified.     

           
The technical issues regarding connectivity is likely to be resolved prior to the Court 

hours on 27.05.2021. 

 
All concerned are hereby informed accordingly. 

 

         By Order of the Hon’ble Chief Justice (Acting). 

                                                               Sd/- 

                                                                                         [Prasenjit Biswas] 

                                                                             Registrar General. 


